Charities Supported by PebbleCreek Quilters

Hospice of the Valley

Hospice of the Valley is Arizona’s leading provider of end-of-life care. HOV is among the
nation's oldest and largest non-for-profit hospices and remains committed to their original
mission: Bringing comfort, dignity and compassionate care to our community.

Magdelene House

We present quilts as housewarming gifts to women who are just released from the Perryville
Prison and are new to Magdelene House. The house provides safe, long-term recovery
housing that allows post-incarcerated women to heal, gain employment, and save for the
future. It is an arm of the Bridges Reentry Organization. There are two houses with six beds in
each house, one in Avondale and one in Goodyear.

Southwest Family Advocacy Center

Southwest Family Advocacy Center is a multidisciplinary facility developed and funded by the
police departments of Avondale, Buckeye, Goodyear, and Maricopa County Sheriff's Office
with their own funding. It is a child and family-focused facility where professionals in law
enforcement, child protection, prosecution, mental health, medical, and victim advocacy work
together during the investigation, treatment, management, and prosecution of child abuse
cases, sexual assault, domestic violence. They refer to these children as “clients” instead of
“victims.” Currently they are 3- 17 years of age.

Luke Air Force Base

Luke Air Force has many young men and women that are newly enlisted and are just starting
their careers as well as their families. Their income is very low at this stage, which can make
it difficult for these young families. A sweet baby quilt can bring joy to all these families. This
is a small token of thanks to our heroes and neighbors.

PebbleCreek Pet Companions Club

We provide dog beds to the PebbleCreek Pet Companions Club who use them in our own
community as well as providing them with various local shelters.



